From _[mailto‘vstlawu.edu]

Sent: Monday, September 2, 2019 2:17 PM

To: ACEAST <ACEAST@usda.gov>

Cc stlawu.edu>; stlawu.edu>;-
beanet@canton.edu>; canton.edu>; Lupo, Keri A - APHIS

<keri.a.lupo@usda.gov>

Subject: IACUC Membership - Lawrence University

DATE: September 2, 2019

TO: Elizabeth Goldentyer, DVM
Director, Animal Welfare Operations
USDA, APHIS, Animal Care
Raleigh, NC 27606
(919) 855-7100
aceast@aphis.usda.gov

FroM: [

Associate Professor of Psychology
St. Lawrence University
Canton, NY 13617

RE: St. Lawrence University (# 21-R-0141) IACUC: Change in Veterinarian in Charge

Dear Dr. Goldentyer,

I am writing to inform you that as of August 2019, with the resignation o_ DVM,
who has served on the St. Lawrence Universii IACUC for 15 iears, the veterinary oversight will change
from two veterinarians to one veterinarian. DVM, who has served on our IACUC
alongside Dnﬂfor the past 15 years, will continue his service and will assume the role of primary
veterinarian. This change will be indicated in our upcoming annual report. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Loraina

CC: Karl Schonberg, PhD, SLU IACUC IO, Vice President & Dean of Academic Affairs

LVT, SLU Vivarium Director
Keri Lupo, DVM, USDA-APHIS-AC Inspection Officer
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